
Members of the LTRO Board THANK YOU for 
SHOWING UP 

Newsletter
P i n e c r e e k  N o v e m b e r 2 0 2 3
I s s u e 5

Pine Creek Community Restoration
Long-Term Recovery Organization

Are you a fire survivor?
Do you need recovery help? 
Do you know about the LTRO Assistance
Program?

Resident Assistance

Find a simple request form at Town Hall or on
the web at:
https://www.pinecreekcommunityrestoration.org/faq/

Be prepared for
winter
~TIPS ~

Service your HVAC system
Reverse your ceiling fans
Prevent ice dams
Do a roof inspection 
Calk windows and doors
Winterize water pipes
Clean gutters
Turn off exterior faucets
Don’t trim trees or shrubs until late
winter
Get your chimney swept
Prepare your tools for winter

Ice Scraper 
Emergency Road Flares
Gloves and Hand Warmers
Traction Mat
Blankets
Shovel
Toilet paper
Emergency Tire Sealant
Tow Chain
Power Bank Jump Starter
Flashlight
Nonperishable snacks
Winter clothes

Things you should keep in

your vehicle

Together we are building the best
community possible for the past,
present and future residents and

businesses in this Malden, Pine
City and North Whitman County

area.

“Gratitude makes sense of our
past, brings peace for today,

and creates a vision for
tomorrow.” ~ Melody Beattie

https://www.pinecreekcommunityrestoration.org/faq/


 A big shout out to Halme Builders & Architects West for the forward
movement on our new public building! 



New Community Building to break ground in Spring 2024!



Please join us for our next event. We would love more help and
input for future events!



Malden Trail Head work in progress
The first Trailhead for the Palouse to Cascades State Park in Eastern Washington. 

This trailhead will include a water fountain, hitching posts for horses, bike repair kit for
trail users, vaulted toilet and covered picnic area.

Work completed on new kiosk in Pine City located where the old stone
church once stood.  This project was completed by John Wayne Trail

Riders. Please help thank them for their hard work on this project!



Pine City Christmas
Sunday, December 3, 2 pm

Kenova Grange Hall in Pine City,
HIS Song will be singing. (This is like over 20 appearances now)

Cookies, coffee, hot chocolate afterwards

Public Building Post Office/Town Hall & Fire Department Ribbon Cutting
Tentatively set for the first week of January. Keep an eye out for updates on

our facebook pages. 

Tree Lighting in December... date and time coming soon, watch for details on the
Pinecreek's LTRO’S Facebook page!


